
2517 W. Manor Parkway
Peoria, IL 61604
November 10, 2007

Carol Webb, Hearing Officer
Illinois Pollution Control Board
1021 N. Grand Avenue
PO Box 19274
Springfield, IL 62794-9274

RECEIVED
CLERK'S OFFICE

DEC 0 3 2007

STATE OF ILLINOISpollution Control Board

Dear Ms. Webb:

I am writing to you concerning the PDC proposal appealing the IEPA August 2007
denial for an expansion of its hazardous waste facility. This proposal/application is
almost identical to the proposal voted down by the Peoria County Board in May 2006.
Other citizens and I supported the vote by the Peoria County Board then and also their
vote on the denial of appeal in June 2007.

PDC's claim to be a generator of waste does not make any sense. Their application is an
atttompt to circumvent the local authority to regulate the siting of hazardous waste

Please DENY PDC's proposal.

Sincerely,

h e Wit
Joseph C. Merkle
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